
From: Vivian Garcia <Vivian.Garcia@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 9:14 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Ann Hickey <Ann.Hickey@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Celebration Night 
 
Hi Steve 
Last evening, I attended the Celebration Night for Her Honor Jane Byrne at Lookingglass Theatre. This 
was an invitation from Lookingglass Theatre, and I attended in my official capacity at Projects 
Administrator, Department of Cultural Affairs & Special Events.  
 
Please let me know if you need additional information.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Vivian Garcia 
Projects Administrator 
Department of Cultural Affairs & Special Events 
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